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Support the U.S. Mail – Use the U.S. Mail 
 
 
WHEREAS, the mail processed and delivered by the U.S. Postal Service has been 
a lynchpin of the American communications system for more than two hundred 
years; and  
 
WHEREAS, the U.S. mail provides a secure and private means of communication 
in a fully unionized environment; and  
 
WHEREAS, communications that are accomplished electronically and over the 
internet are far less secure and less private, and are processed in what is largely a 
non-union environment; and  
   
WHEREAS, the recent economic downturn has negatively affected the Postal 
Service, as has the electronic diversion of mail to on-line communications, such as 
on-line banking and on-line bill paying; and  
 
WHEREAS, all Mail Handlers and other postal employees should patronize the 
Postal Service; 
  
THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED, that the NPMHU fully supports continued use 
of the U.S. mail; and  
 
BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED, that the NPMHU supports all forms of mail 
communications, including first-class stamped mail such as cards, letters, and 
packages, that can be sent via the Postal Service; and  
 
BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED, that the NPMHU urges its members, families, 
friends, and business associates to use – to the maximum extent possible – the U.S. 
Mail for all of their communication needs, including a follow-up hardcopy by U.S. 



Mail in those situations when time-sensitive matters require use of electronic mail 
or facsimile; and 
 
BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED, that the NPMHU will disseminate this message 
through various communication channels, such as the NPMHU website, the Mail 
Handler Update bulletin, and the Mail Handler magazine.  


